Trainees from Kerala Forest Training Institute

About 41 trainee Beat Forest officers from Kerala Forest Training Institute at Walayar in
Kerala visited the ENVIS centre at IFGTB on 23.11.2015. They learned the various activities of
the Centre and the importance of forest genetic resources. They were supplied with awareness

posters containing information on tree improvement and also recent newsletters.




